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	Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add a new instrument: Payroll Support Program 3 (PSP3) Agreement.  This Agreement memorializes the binding terms and conditions applicable to the Recipient.  The Agreement for the Payroll Support Program Extension (PSP2), which is similar to the PSP3 Agreement, was previously approved by OMB.  The PSP3 Agreement modifies the PSP2 Agreement to account for the statutory changes to the program required by Section 7301 of the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP).  ARP requires PSP3 recipients to make new representations to Treasury, which are reflected in the PSP3 Agreement, and removes some requirements from the PSP2, such as requirements relating to recall.  The PSP was described, and burden estimated in the previously approved 1505-0263 supporting statement, so no change in burden is being requested.  


